Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

07th September, 2023

NMFC/DEP-41/0CT/2023
NOTICE

(FOR THE LEARNERS OF B.COM)

The Department of B.Com has organized a seminar on "Cyber Awareness" on Monday, 09"
September, 2023 from 11:00 a.m. onwards in their respective classrooms. The seminar will
be conducted by the learners of B. Sc IT and CS of Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of

Commerce and Science (volunteers of the Quick Heal Foundation).

The dedicated volunteers from Quick Heal Foundation have hands-on experience in
combating digital threats. They are passionate about sharing their knowledge to empower

individuals and organizations to stay safe in the digital world.

We encourage you to participate actively, ask questions, and engage in discussions to make

the most of this valuable opportunity.

Let's join hands to create a secure and informed online environment for ourselves and future

generations. We look forward to your active participation in the seminar.

(I/C Principal)
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